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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

 

 

         7
th
 October 2016 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Cake Sale 

 

Thank you to everyone who supported the cake sale last Saturday in aid of Cancer. It 

was really successful raising £122.00, well done to those involved: 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Wacky Hair Day 

 

We had a brilliant turn out for our Wacky Day on Tuesday with some amazing looking 

hair. Many thanks for all your donations; we raised £115.00 for the Weldmar Hospice. 
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50
th

 Anniversary Celebration 

 

We recently wrote to you about a possible evening out for adults to celebrate the 50
th

 

Anniversary of St Mary’s on 11
th
 November. We have decided to move this to Spring 

next year and will advertise the date nearer the time. Thank you to all those who were 

interested in the celebration. 

 

 

Family Festival of Science 

 

Just a reminder of the Festival of Science running at the Thomas Hardye School this 

Saturday (8
th
 October) from 1pm until 5pm. If you are interested, please go along. 

 

 

Christmas Cards Fundraising Project 

 

If your child would like to design their own Christmas Card the deadline for this has 

been extended until next Wednesday (12
th
 October). Please drop off the design and 

payment to the school office and these will then be sent off for production. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 
 


